
                                            

Dear Esteemed Leaders of Shantou University, 

On behalf of Charles Darwin University in Australia, I am pleased to extend a 

formal invitation to your esteemed delegates to visit Charles Darwin University 

in Darwin, Northern Territory, between 17 August and 23 August 2025.  

The delegation list is as follows: 

Prof. Hong Du, College of Science, Shantou University 

Prof. Tieyu Wang, College of Science, Shantou University 

Associate Prof. Haihong Song, College of Chemistry & Chemical Engineering, 

Shantou University 

Associate Prof. Jianqing Lin, College of Science, Shantou University 

Assistant Prof. Zonghang Zhang, College of Science, Shantou University 

Assistant Prof. Tangcheng Li, College of Science, Shantou University 

Assistant Prof. Bo Liang, College of Science, Shantou University 

This visit aims to strengthen academic exchanges and cooperation between our 

institutions. We are aware of the outstanding achievements of Shantou 

University and look forward to exploring potential opportunities for 

collaboration in research, staff and student exchanges, and joint projects during 

this visit. 

This visit will provide a valuable opportunity for us to share experiences and 

insights, and to jointly explore future directions for collaboration. We are 

confident that this visit will have a profound impact on both institutions and 

create more international learning and research opportunities for our staff and 

students. 

We look forward to welcoming your delegation at Charles Darwin University in 

Australia and embarking on a new chapter of collaboration between our 

institutions. 

Sincerely, 

Professor Sam Banks 

 

Director of Research Institute for Northern Agriculture 
Charles Darwin University, Australia 

7 April 2025 


